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  Friends of Carefree, there was an error in Edition 8, Version 

1 of the Newsletter sent out on Saturday.  The text under the image 

of a sample ballot should have read: 

 

Please Vote No, by mail, no later than May 9th.  Starting Monday, 

May 8
th
, ballots should be dropped off at the Council Chambers 

(33 Easy Street) 

 

The drop-box in town hall is less secure and is not monitored.  I 

urge you to use the drop-box in the Council Chambers (the poll 

center) because that location is more secure.  It is monitored by 

County Poll workers who can even re-print your ballot on 

Election Day , if necessary.  The Council Chambers will be open 

weekdays, beginning Monday, May 8
th
, 8AM to 5PM.  On Election 

Day, May 16
th
, the hours will be  6AM to 7PM. 

 

 

 

Please remember to Say No, now and on your ballot, to this 

duplicitous and despicable effort to change the character of 

Carefree, forever. 

Property taxes are the unchained beast of bureaucrats who grow 

more and more comfortable and dependent on spending Other 

People’s Money.  If you have had enough of that, say no. 

“Choose wisely Grasshoppers” 

And there you have it, for now. 

 

Respectfully submitted by John Traynor 

Notice:  In addition to reporting facts, this Newsletter will contain the author’s perspective 

on topics or events affecting Carefree residents.  That perspective may not be popular with 

the mayor, council members, staff, town attorney, or Facebook Trolls.  The fact is, I don’t 

care what they think. 



If we lived in a perfect world, we would need but one newspaper. 

 

God Bless America. 

   

If you wish to Subscribe to this Newsletter Click here 

or 

If you wish to Unsubscribe, simply Click here to Unsubscribe 

  

Carefree, what life should be! 
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“The only thing necessary for the triumph of evil is that good men do nothing.”  
Attribution not verified; Not JFK and Not Edmund Burke.  I attribute it to Common Sense! 
A CFM reader provided the following: “At best, the essence of the quote can be traced back to the utilitarian 
philosopher John Stuart Mill, who delivered an 1867 inaugural address at the University of St. Andrews and stated: “Let 
not any one pacify his conscience by the delusion that he can do no harm if he takes no part, and forms no opinion. Bad 
men need nothing more to compass their ends, than that good men should look on and do nothing.” 
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